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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1450 Maria Lane

Suite 210

Walnut Creek, California 94596

Attn: Beth Reidlinger
Material License Section

Re: Declination of Application for Material License Renewal
Control Number: 70143

Dear Ms, Reidlinder:

This is in reference to tw requ.st we bave received from you
to extend and renew our Materi.l By-product License #50-191-27-01.
After careful evaluation and conferenccs with our engineering
department; it has been determined that it would not be practical
to renew our license due to nil possibilities in the future of
using radiation detection finstrumeats sewvicing operations
involving installation, relocation, maintenance of any radiation
survey instrumentation or storage and handling of any radionuclear
sources.

Currently VECO, Inc. does not have in its possession or
control any licensed material. If at any time we reconsider to
apply methods using radionuclear sources or related instrumentat-
fon, we would 1ike to re-apply for a material license. If you
have any comments or questions, please feel free to ca’l me.

1 PDR Dopbvan R.™%
SAfety Enaineering Manager

¢c: Jamie Slack, Dir. of Personne.
Vval Molyneux - Mgr., Contraerts & Sales
Gordon Randall - Engineering




